E. Ronald Riggall, M.D., F.A.C.P.

4069 Happy Valley Road Lafayette, CA 94549 Tel: (925) 254 5812 Email: errir@aol.com

8 September 2010

Chair Person and Committee Members: Managed Care Commission Contra Costa Health Plan

Sirs & Madams::

The severe and progressive deterioration of my healh and that of my wife makes it necessary that I tender this, my letter of resignation from the commission.

It has been a fruitful and satisfying experience for several years and I am happy to have been a contibutor to the health care delivery system in my autumn years. J am sure the commission will continue to seek and implement improvements in the health care of our county.

Siuncerely yours,

1840 Key Boulevard -El Cerrito, CA 94530

November 7, 2010

Jeffrey Kalin, Chair Contra Costa County Managed Care Commission 595 Center Avenue, Suite 100 Martinez, CA 94553

Dear Mr. Kalin,

Having accepted a position as a consultant to both the Contra Costa Health Plan and the Employment and Human Services Department Bureau of Aging and Adult Services, I am compelled to resign my member-at-large seat on the Managed Care Commission to avoid any conflict of interest. However, I look forward to a continuing relationship with the commission in my new assignment.

During my tenure on the commission, I have learned to appreciate its important role in the growth and development of the County's health care delivery system. I wish you and the other members well as you provide advice and oversight to CCHP in this exciting era of national health care reform implementation.

Sincerely,

Robert Sessler